August
Thirtieth
1922,

Dr. Harvey Cushing,
The Peter Bent Brigham Hospital,
Boston, Mass,

Dear Dr. Cushing:-

Thank you very much for your
letter of August 28th.

I am pleased that you are able to
be with us On the occasion of the opening of the
néw Biological Building. Any subject you select
for an address will be acceptable to me and to
the Committee. In my opinion & lecture on Sir
#illiem Osler would be most appropriate. Just as
so0on &8 the programmes sre available I shall send
you one,

With all good wishes and looking
ng you again, I am,

. Ever yourse faithfully,

Prinecipal.




